
Newsletter  28.1.2022 

Emerald News 
We have had a bit of a bumpy week or so in Emerald class with many of us, myself included, needing 
to isolate at home. I’m really grateful for the daily lateral flow testing that I know many of us are doing 
and am sure that we will soon have all of our excellent Emeralds back in class.  

Despite it all we have had some amazing learning going on, both at school and at home! 

In Maths we have started our learning about fractions, firstly recapping our understanding of unit 
fractions before moving on to compare and order non-unit fractions. We will continue this learning 
next week and have home learning set on Mathletics to support this. In English we have been 
writing our own innovated stories based on The Snow Dragon, changing the characters and settings 
to make these our own. 

In Art we have been exploring techniques to create texture within clay to help us build up to our mini 
outcome dragon eye for our project. After testing out some ideas we have planned our clay dragon 
eyes and will be making these soon! In DT we have been continuing our learning about circuits and 
this week were making our own switches. We spent some time discussing different materials that 
are conductors or insulators of electricity before following instructions to make push and toggle 
switches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Grainger 


